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MEETING OF APRIL 16, 2019 
 
TO: Mayor and City Council 
 
THRU: Don Marr, Chief of Staff 
 
FROM: Susan Norton, Communications Director and Town and Gown Member 
 
DATE: March 26, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: Addition of Graduate Professional Student Congress Member to Town and 

Gown Committee 
 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff is recommending the addition of the President of the University of Arkansas Graduate 
Professional Student Congress to the Town and Gown Committee. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
The Town and Gown Advisory Committee was created by Ordinance 5511 on July 3, 2012 as a 
forum for collaboration between the City of Fayetteville and the University of Arkansas on 
mutually relevant issues including, but not limited to, capital projects; transportation and traffic; 
infrastructure planning; neighborhoods; cultural and community engagement; safety; fire; and 
security. The committee is empowered to advise and make recommendations on a periodic 
basis to both the City Council and the University of Arkansas on such issues, and to adopt rules 
for the conduct of its own business.   
 
DISCUSSION: 
Since its inception, there has been one seat filled by the University of Arkansas Associated 
Student Government.  Last year, the University added a graduate student organization to the 
Arkansas Student Government (ASG) structure.  This student organization elects a graduate as 
President each year as does the ASG, an undergraduate group.  The city recognizes that there 
are unique points of view that come from both student organizations and would like to be 
inclusive of each.  
 
BUDGET/STAFF IMPACT: 
There is no budget or staff impact. 
 
 
 


